
Public Notice 
Public Involvement Notification  
Village of Bristol, 128th Street 

Bridge over the Dutch Gap Canal 
CTH WG 

Kenosha County 
 
The Wisconsin Department of Transportation along with the Kenosha County 
Division of Highways proposes to replace a bridge on Highway WG over the 
Dutch Gap Canal approximately 0.23 miles east of the intersection with Highway 
45. 
 
Final plans for this project will be submitted later this year, with construction 
expected to occur in spring and summer 2025. 
 
A presentation with more detailed project information is available online, under 
the “Current Projects” tab at https://www.kenoshacounty.org/Highways. 
 
The public is encouraged to learn more about the proposed improvements and 
provide input before Feb. 29, 2024. 
 
If you have information you would like to share or would like additional 
information regarding this proposed project, please contact Aaron Palmer, P.E. 
by email at apalmer@westbrookeng.com, by phone at (608) 588-7866, or by mail 
at Westbrook Associated Engineers, Inc., P.O. Box 429, Spring Green, WI 
53588. 
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